
Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Closure of Manual Toll Lanes at Eastern Harbour Crossing 

 

Motorists are advised that to facilitate road works, part of the manual toll lanes of 

the Eastern Harbour Crossing Toll Plaza northbound will be temporarily closed to all 

vehicular traffic during the following periods: 

 

Manual 

Toll Lane 

Closure Period 

N2  from 9.00 am on 25 February 2017 to 11.00 am on the following day 

N3  from 9.00 am on 11 February 2017 to 11.00 am on the following day; 

 from 9.00 am to 12.30 pm on 18 February 2017; and 

 from 9.00 am to 12.30 pm on 25 February 2017 

N4  from 9.00 am to 12.30 pm on 11 February 2017; and 

 from 9.00 am on 18 February 2017 to 11.00 am on the following day 

  

Motorists may use other manual toll lanes of the Toll Plaza during the above 

closure period. Appropriate traffic signs will be erected on site to guide motorists. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


